
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
      TO: Paige G. Cognetti, Mayor 
 John Murray, City Controller 
 William King, City Council President 
 Frank Voldenberg, City Clerk 
 
FROM: Eileen Cipriani, Business Administrator 
 
DATE: December 15, 2023 
 
      RE: Adjustment to Campaign Contribution Limitations 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

The City’s Code of Ethics requires the City Business Administrator to adjust the maximum 
campaign contribution amounts set forth in §6-23.3 on January 1, 2020, and every four years 
thereafter.  The calculation of the adjustment must be completed on December 15th preceding the 
year the adjustment will take effect.  Accordingly, the Code requires my Office to make an 
adjustment to the maximum campaign contribution amounts that will become effective on 
January 1, 2024.   

The Code also requires my Office to provide you with written notice of the adjustments.  Below 
are the adjusted maximum campaign contribution amounts that will become effective on January 
1, 2024.  Please contact my office if you have any questions. 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE CODE 
Article VII. Code of Ethics 

Campaign Contribution Limitations 
   

 

Current 
Maximum 

Contribution 
Amount 

Adjusted 
Maximum 

Contribution 
Amount 

Section 6-23.3(A)(1)(a)  $       2,700.00   $          3,400.00  
Section 6-23.3(A)(1)(b)  $       5,000.00   $          6,300.00  
Section 6-23.3(A)(1)(c)  $       5,000.00   $          6,300.00  

 


